
   
   
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
U.S. Army Environmental Command (USAEC) is establishing a Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) 
at the former Tarheel Army Missile Plant (TAMP), also known as the former Western Electric Site 
 
The Department of Defense (DoD) recognizes the importance of stakeholder participation in the 
decision-making process for environmental restoration work at TAMP. USAEC invites the 
community to be involved in the environmental restoration process by participating in a RAB. 
The RAB is intended to improve public participation by involving the community in the 
environmental restoration decision-making process.  
 

RAB members were selected following the kickoff meeting conducted in October 2024. A second 
RAB meeting will be held on December 4, 2024, from 6 – 8:00 p.m. at the John Robert Kernodle 
Senior Center, 1535 S Mebane St, Burlington, NC 27215. This meeting will be open to the public 
to provide an overview of the RAB trainings and requirements, development of a mission 
statement, member roles and responsibilities, and RAB operating procedures. 
 
USAEC is committed to encouraging public involvement to support the establishment of a RAB 
for TAMP. Community members who would like additional information are asked to contact Mr. 
Paul Humphrey at usarmy.jbsa.imcom-aec.mbx.public-mailbox@army.mil or 520-706-4587 
within 30 calendar days of this notice.  
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